
Mundford Mail  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 2nd July 2018 

The newsletter from Mundford C of E Primary School - Your school, your news! 

ISSUE  18 

. . . encouraging excellence in everyone. 

Sports Days 

We were blessed with good weather for both our Sports Day.  We those of you who attended will 
agree, that as well as their sporting efforts, the children impressed with their behaviour and 
willingness to support each other.  Congratulations to Vikings who won the Junior Sports and to 
Blue Group for winning the Infant Event. 
A special thank you goes out to those members of the PTA who organised refreshments at both 
events. 

Transition 
 

Next year, almost all of our pupils will move in to the next class: 
 - Oak will move to Hazel, taught by Mrs Keeler. 
 - Hazel will move to Maple, taught by Mrs Adams. 
 - Maple will move to Cedar, taught by Mr Burt. 
 - Cedar will move to Rowan, taught by Miss Coates. 
 - Rowan will move to Elm, taught by Miss Beaumont and Miss Brown. 
Across the school there are just a few children whose needs will be better met in a different 
place and, where this applies, we have already discussed this individually with parents.  
Therefore, if you have not been informed otherwise, expect that your child will move to the class 
indicated above. 
 

All children will move in to their new class on Monday 16th July and be taught by their new 
teacher until the end of this term.  NB: Current year 6s not attending their new High Schools, 
will be taught in Sycamore Room (previously known as the Information Room). 
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PTA Summer Fair 
The PTA Summer Fair was held on the school field on Saturday 23rd June and again we were 
blessed with glorious sunshine.  Over £1200 was raised in total, which will go towards enriching 
the curriculum and provision for our children, so thank you very much to everyone who was 
involved in organising & running the event, as well as those of you who came along on the day. 

Open Afternoon 
We will be holding an open afternoon on Tuesday 3rd July from 3:15 – 5:00pm.  This is an 
opportunity for you to visit your child’s current class, where your child can show you some of the 
work they have produced this year.  You are also welcome to wander round and visit other 
classrooms and you may want to pop in and see the class that your child will be in next year. 
 

Children will not be brought out to meet you on the playground on Tuesday and, instead, you 
should collect them directly from their classrooms.    

Elm & Rowan Performances: Weds 11th July 2pm  &  Thurs 12th July 6pm 
Leavers Service in St Leonards Church: Friday 13th July 9:15am 
Mrs Galletly’s Retitrement Afternoon Tea (adults & former pupils only) Friday 20th July 4:00pm 
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